
 

 
 
 

SÃO PAULO STATE SANITATION AND ENERGY REGULATORY AGENCY (ARSESP) 
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC CONSULTATION Nº 03/2021 
 
Arsesp’s executive office, in compliance with the article 4 of the complementary law 1025, of December 7, 2007., 
aims to ensure transparency and the participation of individuals in general in the regulatory process and give to the 
regulated public services’ customers, economic agents and other stakeholders the opportunity to express their 
opinion as well as to gather subsidies that provide a greater degree of trust, clarity and security for the Agency’s 
decision-making process.  
 
THE AGENCY NOTICES the opening of the Public Consultation 03/2021, related to the calculation proposal for the 
maximum average tariff and X factor to be considered for Sabesp’s fourth tariff cycle.  
 
MATTER: Proposal for Sabesp’s 3rd tariff Revision’s Calculation of Maximum Average Tariff (P0) and X factor  
 
PROVISION OF INFORMATION: the documents referring to this Public Consultation, including the regulation with 
procedures for participation, the template for sending contributions, Technical Note that supports this actions and 
the calculation spreadsheet, will be available to the interested parties on Feb 9th, 2021 in the following electronic 
address:  
 
PERIOD FOR CONTRIBUTIONS: From Feb 9th to Mar 8th, 2021 
 
MEANS OF PARTICIPATION:  while quarantine lasts in the State of Sao Paulo due to the state of public health 
emergency of international impact contributions and inputs must be done in writing and sent through the following 
eletronic address: consultapublica@arsesp.sp.gov.br, until 6pm of March 8, 2021, according to the regulation. After 
the peiriod-end closing for Public Consultation, Arsesp will release, on its website, the full contributions and inputs 
received. 
 
Arsesp’s executive office will evaluate the contributions and inputs received and will release a detailed report.  
 
São Paulo, February 8, 2021  
 
Arsesp’s Executive Board  
 


